
Locci~ LAKI~ CoLoNY ASSOCIATION
43 CoLoNY DRrvi~

CENTER BARNsmAD, NH 03225-3009

September 17, 2008

Debra A. Howland
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DW 08-052 Pittsfield Aqueduct Company, Inc.
Request for Temporary Rate Increase

Dear Ms. Howland,

I am enclosing the Testimony of Michael Ranaldi, President of the Board of Directors as
intervener on behalf of Locke Lake Colony Association and its members.

We appreciate your time in reviewing this material and would like to summarize by
stating we believe the Pittsfield Aqueduct Company has the right to request and collect
upon its actual and provable operating costs for its temporary rate increases, but should
not be allowed at this stage any rate increase related to capital improvements. These
should be deferred until their entitlement and percentage of such has been established.

Again, thank you for reviewing this material.

Sincerely,

Deana Cowan
Administrator

Phone: (603) 776-4400
Website: lockelakecolony.com

Facsiniil . (603) 776-4402
E-mail: admin@lockelakecolony.com


